
 

 

 
 

Email sent: 27 February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
I am sure you will be monitoring information about the novel coronavirus. 
 
I want to reassure you that the school is also monitoring the situation. We receive frequent updates and 
information from Camden Council and Public Health England. 
 
The latest information and advice about the virus can be found on the gov.uk website and specifically 
here: 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public 
 
Advice for an educational setting can be found here: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19  
 
This information will be uploaded onto the school’s website shortly.  
 
The school is taking precautions by disinfecting public areas such as bannisters. We have also issued 
guidance to tutors to go through with their tutees. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family good health. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Robert Hague 
Deputy Head 
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